
Voting by Proxy on Audubon Society of Northern Virginia’s Proposed New Name

Members of the Audubon Society of Northern Virginia who want to vote on whether to 
approve the Board of Director’s selection of Northern Virginia Bird Alliance as the 
organization’s new name but who cannot attend the June 9 meeting may give a proxy 
vote to a member who attends the meeting in person. To submit a vote by proxy, please 
fill out the following form and give or send it to a member who will bring a paper copy of 
this form to the meeting. Please note that each member who attends the meeting may 
submit no more than 25 proxy votes.

Proxy Vote

I am a member of the Audubon Society of Northern Virginia (ASNV). I give to 
__________________ [printed name], who is a member of ASNV, my proxy, as follows:

____ I vote to approve the Board of Directors’ decision to change the name of 
Audubon Society of Northern Virginia to Northern Virginia Bird Alliance.

____ I vote to oppose the Boad of Directors’ decision to change the name of Audubon 
Society of Northern Virginia to Northern Virginia Bird Alliance.

_______________________________________________________
(Signature)

______________________
(My Name)

_______________________________________________________
Street Address

_______________________________________________________
City, State and Zip Code

_______________________________________________________
Date


